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March 14, 2016

-VIA ELECTRONIC FILING-

Carlotta Stauffer, Director                                                                                                         
Division of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Docket No. 160009-EI; Nuclear Cost Recovery Clause

Dear Ms. Stauffer:

This letter is to clarify that the Notice of Withdrawal of FPL’s First Request for 
Extension of Confidential Classification of Document No. 06128-09, filed February 3, 2016, 
does not apply to Document No. 08646-09.  It is FPL’s understanding that Document No. 08646-
09 remains in the Florida Public Service Commission’s possession.  Therefore, FPL’s First 
Request for Extension of Confidential Classification of that document, filed November 13, 2015, 
remains active.

If there are any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at 561-304-5226.

Sincerely, 

s/ Jessica A. Cano
Jessica A. Cano
Fla. Bar No. 0037372

cc:  Counsel for Parties of Record
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